
 

13th November 2015 

 

Dear Parents 

We are writing to let you know about the Friends of Bartons fundraising 

events for this half term. We are really grateful for all of your continued 

support for events and are pleased to announce that we have raised   

£1200 so far. Our current target is £5000 which would be a sizeable 

contribution towards some outside play/climbing equipment for the 

school. 

 

Upcoming events: 

 

Thursday 3rd December- Christmas Fair- more details about donations 

etc to follow. Please let the office know if you can help on the day. 

 

Friday 11th December- Lime Class Bake Sale 

This will be a school fundraiser to continue to raise money for our play 

equipment. 

 

Wednesday 15th December- School Discos 

More details to follow nearer the time. 

 

Friday 17th December – Last Cake Raffle of term 

 

Thank you again for your on-going support. Please contact Mrs Gordon or 

Mrs Eyre if you wish to help out at any events or can offer any other 

help. 

 

Best Wishes 

 

Friends of Bartons 

 

 

 

 


